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Monday 7th  March 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are writing to you with information about our fast approaching Walesby residential on 

Wednesday 20thh April.  

The total cost of the residential is £140 and any remaining balance needs to be paid via the 

School Gateway by Friday 25th March 2022. If you have any problems with this then please 

speak to your child’s class teacher. Also your child will be coming home with a 

consent/medical form that must be completed and returned to school in order for them to 

attend.  

Kit list: 
 

• A drinks bottle labelled with their name  
• Packed lunch for Wednesday (Picnic on arrival) 
• Two sets of comfortable clothes that you don’t mind getting dirty - kids will be kids! 
• Good fitting trainers  
• Coat in case needed  
• A jumper or fleece  
• Pyjamas  
• Underwear and socks 
• 2x outfits for the evening (campfire and games) 
• Toothbrush, small toothpaste, hand towel and hair brush. 
• Items for showering  (bodywash and shampoo/conditioner) 
• 2x towels (one for showering and one for use duing the lake activites) 
• Roll on  
• Teddy or comforter if needed  
• Disposable camera if you wish 

 
Please don’t pack:  
• Perfume/aftershave or spray deodorant (due to sensitive smoke alarms/sensors) 
• Any type of electrical device for example phone, tablet or camera etc. 
• Money 
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• Snacks (sweets and chocolate) the children will be provided their meals and due to 
allergies it allows us  
to monitor this more closely. 

• Any kind of bedding as this is provided. 
 
 
The children will come to school in their own clothes that they want to wear for the 
Wednesday activities and we ask you to drop your child’s bag in the hall on Wednesday 20th 
April at 8:50am. Also, any medication stated on the medical form must be given to your 
child’s class teacher in a clear plastic bag.  
 
If you have any other questions in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

The year five team. 

 
 


